
Sent: Fri 25/09/2015 11:37 a.m. 

Email Request received from BUPA Care Services NZ Ltd for time extension 

for Canterbury Air Regional Plan 

 

“We would like to apply for submission of late evidence on behalf of Bupa due to Bupa’s 
contact having been on holiday for a month and not able to respond to communications 
about the hearing. 

Bupa have confirmed they would like to be heard and would like to lodge late evidence if the 
commissioners are happy to receive it. 

I can confirm that we will lodge this evidence before the close of business today if accepted.” 

 


